
       01-04-2020 
 
Dear Parents 

 
Good day to all of you. I hope this email finds you in good health and great spirits. 
Today 1st April, 2020, we were supposed to start the new academic session 2020-
2021. Unfortunately, we are in the midst of a world wide pandemic and crisis never 
imagined by any of us in our wildest dreams. The school will reopen physically only as 
per instructions received subsequently from the Govt. However, it is paramount that 
we keep the students occupied and interested in academics during this very important 
time of the school year. 

With that in mind, we began online classes in all academic subjects for all students of 
class X and XII from 20th March, 2020. These classes are held from Monday to Friday 
from 9 a.m. to 1:45 p.m. The attendance, response and involvement of all students 
has been excellent. We are now ready to roll out classes for class II to IX, beginning 
tomorrow 9 a.m. The schedule, teacher allocation and class groups have been made 
and sent to you. I urge you to ensure that your child or you (depending on the age of 
the child) logs on through the instructions sent to you before each class. For any 
technical difficulties or glitches, we are giving you helpline numbers which you may 
use if required. 
 
For Primary Wing (I-V) 
Mrs. Rachna Arora - 9871280090 
Mrs. Anjali Choudhary - 9136464577 
 
For Middle Wing (VI-VIII) 
Mrs. Shaily Setia - 9818063484 
 
For Senior Wing (IX-XII) 
Mrs. Gurjeet Kaur - 9818731122 
Mrs. Deepti Chawla - 9540537122 
 
Please remember that this will be a virtual classroom which may take a little getting 
used to, but with my colleagues' full commitment, preparation, efforts and your time 
and cooperation the children will learn a new modality which will involve them in the 
present and hold them in good stead in the future. Please write to us in the school 
on uchpneps@gmail.com with suggestions (if any) after your child has attended a 
week of classes. Please also know that soon we will be starting classes for class I as 
well as class XI. The dates for these will be informed soon. 
 
I wish you the very best and look forward to your children learning a new set of skills 
along with the curriculum for the new class. Please stay safe and healthy.  
 
Regards 
 
Vandana Chawla 
PRINCIPAL 
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